
Ann Russo 
Executive Director 
Building Officials Association of Florida 
Phone 407-573-5432   
Web www.boaf.net  Email arusso@boaf.net 
P.O. Box 5247    Deltona, Florida 32728 
 

From: Billy Bearden <BeaBilly@co.walton.fl.us> 
Date: Friday, January 26, 2024 at 3:01 PM 
To: Ann Russo <arusso@boaf.net> 
Subject: RE: FBC Binding Interpretation 267 

Ms. Russo, 
  
To my knowledge, there has not been a check to verify the water supply capability. We have several 
buildings in the County that installed storage tanks to supplement the municipal water system in order 
to provide the Fire Protection required. The reason that this is being contested by the petitioner is that 
no one wants to pay for the system. My opinion is that this building  needs the sprinkler system that is 
required because of the size and occupancy classification. If you need any more comments, please let 
me know.  Thanks! 
  
  

Billy Bearden, CBO 

Building Official 
47 N. 6th Street 
DeFuniak Springs, FL 32435 
(850) 892-8160 
beabilly@co.walton.fl.us 
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